
 

 

December 30, 2020 

 
 

 

POND PLACE ASSOCIATION 
 

 

 
Additional School Bus Stop Begins 

Monday January 4, 2021 

 

 
The Pond Place Association community has approved a safe school bus stop at Gray Pine 

Common*. The new stop is located at the very end of the main road into our property directly 

across from the street sign* where the street meets the path toward the tennis court. Check 

out this area if you are unfamiliar with this location. Please note the current Darling Drive 

school bus stop will remain.  

 

The bus company has requested the following: 

 

-  Always arrive ten minutes early   

   

-  Do not ask the driver to be picked up or dropped off at a home 

   

- No parking will be allowed on the main roads on either side of the center island (also 

known as the greenway) leading to the site. Use the side street circles if you must.  

   

- Snow on the roads leading to the site will be cleared for maximum safety  

   

- Pond Place Association Contact: Mitch Uzwack, Vice President, for concerns and 

situations requiring immediate attention. 860-307-5090 or mitchuz@comcast.net  

   

   

Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pond Place BOD 

 

mailto:mitchuz@comcast.net

